
 

Dear FEC Parents,                                                                         3/13/20 

Thank you for being a valued FEC family.  

I am writing you today to let you know that we have made the difficult decision to close 

the JCC FEC temporarily, effective Monday, March 16-April 6.  As you are aware, we have 

always looked to the Albuquerque Public schools for guidance on school closures. At this 

time of uncertainty regarding the spread of Covid-19 (Coronavirus) in our community, 

we have decided to follow the lead of APS and the Governor’s recommendations and 

have chosen to close the FEC.  

Our first priority has been and will always be to keep the children and families of the FEC 

healthy and safe.  Therefore, given the rapid spread in other states and countries and 

the potential severity of the Covid-19 virus, we felt that this difficult decision was 

necessary.  

We will continue to monitor the status of Covid-19 cases in our area and adhere to the 

recommendations provided by our Governor, the CDC, the World Health Organization.  

Please let us know if you and/or your child have been exposed to the Covid-19 virus or 

has received a positive test result for the virus. Our aim is to keep everyone in our 

community healthy, and families are the first line of prevention. Symptoms of the 

Coronavirus are fever, cough, and shortness of breath.  

We appreciate your financial investment in the care of your children.  Your tuition along 

with other funding from the JCC covers FEC expenses for the entire budget year.   At this 

point in time, we ask for your understanding that we cannot refund tuition for this 

unexpected emergency situation.  

We hope that we can welcome your wonderful children back to the FEC on April 6. We 

will contact you immediately if there is an extension of the school closure.  

We thank you for your continued support of the FEC.  

 

Sincerely, 

Shelly Prant 

 

 

 

 

 

 


